

SUBJECT TO CONTRACT & BOARD APPROVAL PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL

Monday, April 12, 2021

Mr Wayne Gold GolDev Ltd P.O Box 235 Radlett Herts WD7 0AQ

Via e-mail: mail@waynegold.com

Dear Wayne

RE: David Lloyd Leisure Woking.

Further to our call last week and the update you provided on the planning appeal I am writing to confirm that David Lloyd Leisure Ltd is still interested in relocating our business to a modern, more suitable facility as envisaged at Egley Road.

We are confident that a purpose built, more sustainable building as proposed in the original application and forming the basis of the appeal (APP/A3655/W/20/3265969) to The Planning Inspectorate will better serve the health & fitness needs of Woking. The details will be before the inspector, but in the event that permission is granted the new facility will be a qualitative improvement of the facilities that we can offer to our membership.

We look forward to a successful determination of the appeal and working with Woking Borough Council, Woking FC and GolDev in delivering this scheme

Yours sincerely

Brendan Mitchell | Group Development Manager